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Township of Sumpter 
                                                       REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Township of Sumpter, 23480 Sumpter Rd., Belleville, MI, will accept 
sealed proposals at the Office of the Clerk up to 2:00 p.m. Friday, October 18, 2024, for the following: 

 
FIRE & SECURITY ALARMS 

SYSTEMS, INSTALLATION & MONITORING 
 
Proposals may be downloaded on the MITN Purchasing Group website at 
https://www.bidnetdirect.com/mitn/townshipofsumpter; proposal packets can be found at the Clerk’s Office 
and the Township website at https://sumptertwp.org/bid-opportunities/. All proposals must be submitted in a 
sealed envelope clearly marked with the proposal name, company name, address, and telephone number. The 
Township reserves the right to accept or reject any or all proposals. The Township does not discriminate on 
the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, religion, age, or disability in employment or the provisions of 
services. 
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